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                    CLEARCORP DEALING SYSTEMS (INDIA) LTD. 

NOTIFICATION 

31
st
 October, 2023 

No.  Clearcorp/Legal/23/09                                                                      

FOR INFORMATION OF ALL MEMBERS 

Changes to the Regulations of Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Limited on account of 

the Reconstitution of The Clearing Corporation of India Ltd’s Settlement Guarantee 

Fund (SGF) as Member Common Collateral (MCC) 

Pursuant to the changes made to the Bye – Laws, Rules and Regulations of The Clearing 

Corporation of India Limited on account of reconstitution of the Settlement Guarantee Fund 

(SGF) as Member Common Collateral (MCC), as per the Notification dated 27
th

 October, 

2023, bearing Ref No. CCIL/Legal/23/29, corresponding changes have been made in the 

Repo (Dealing) Regulations and the FX-Swap (Dealing) Segment Regulations of Clearcorp.  

The updated Regulations are available on our website (www.clearcorp.co.in) under 

Membership section. 

The changes to the Bye – Laws, Rules and Regulations shall be effective from 27
th

 

November, 2023. 

 

For 

Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Ltd. 

          Sd/- 

Managing Director 

 

 

http://www.clearcorp.co.in/

